
 

October 1, 2021 

 

Locomotive Community, 

 

What a great week we had! I want to thank our Locomotive Community LCO and our amazing 

volunteers who helped make a successful Scholastic Book Fair.  

 

Our Locomotive Community Organization (LCO) will be meeting Tuesday, October 12, 2021 at 

6:30PM via ZOOM: 

https://scusd.zoom.us/j/8671139003 

Meeting ID: 867 113 9003   

All Locomotive families are welcome!  

 

October 2, 2021 is National Custodian Appreciation Day. I want to thank Mr. Wood and Mr. Flores 

our two custodians who help keep our campus clean and tidy particularly this school year with 

outdoor eating and extra sanitizing. 

 

• Picture Day is October 13, 2021. This is a free dress day.   

• Red Ribbon Spirit Week is coming up October 22-29th, 2021.   

 

Please assist during morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up by not double parking and/or blocking 

the school bus. Please have your little one ready to go and or safely park your car and walk up to the 

walk campus.  

 

Are you interested in joining School Site Council?  

Time Commitment: 1x month hourly meeting via Zoom 

The School Site Council (SSC) is our school community’s representative body, made up of school 

staff and parents/community members.The primary responsibility of the SSC is to participate in the 

development of the Site Plan for Student Achievement (SPSA) and evaluate the effectiveness of 

programs by monitoring the use of Title I and other supplemental funding available to our school site. 

We have: 

https://vando.imagequix.com/69MXG9E/
https://washington.scusd.edu/event/red-ribbon-spirit-week
https://www.scusd.edu/school-site-council-scc


• 3 parent/guardian representatives for two-year terms beginning November 2021;  

• 1 parent/guardian representative for a one-year term beginning November 2021 to complete a 

vacant seat’s term; and  

• 1 to 3 parents/guardians to serve as alternates 

All interested parents/community members can self-nominate or nominate a  candidate. Each 

candidate should email a brief summary stating why they are interested in SCC and supporting 

Washington to Gema-Godina@scusd.edu between October 1st, 2021-October 10th, 2021. This 

summary will be shared on the voting ballot. All parents and community members are welcome to 

attend our monthly School Site Council Meetings. 

 

Have a great weekend!  
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